<DATE>

<YOUR NAME>
<ADDRESS>

Department of Corrections
Indeterminate Sentence Review Board
P.O. Box 40907
Olympia, WA 98504-0907

Attn: Indeterminate Sentence Review Board
Re: Arbie Williams
DOC# 228108

Dear Honorable Members of the Parole Board :
It has come to my attention that the murderer of Linda Strait is being considered for parole at a hearing scheduled for, April 10, 2019. I strongly oppose parole for this vicious killer. Linda was a beautiful, lively spirit that had her life extinguished at the age of 15 on September 26,1982. Williams kidnapped her in broad daylight and brutally raped and strangled her and disposed of her like garbage into the Spokane River. He was later arrested for the kidnapping two other girls, one was able to escape and the other was sexually assaulted, strangled and left barely alive in a wooded area. This was in 1983, after he murdered Linda. 
Williams was sentenced to 20 years for Linda's murder. He unfortunately was only sentenced for second-degree murder and not sexual assault, which would have extended his sentence. 
Because of the heinous nature of the crimes that Arbie Dean Williams committed against Linda and two other victims, he should never be allowed to re-enter civil society. His release into society poses a significant threat to public safety, therefore should not be granted parole.
I give you permission to place my letter in William's file. 

Sincerely,

<name>
<phone>
<email>
